NASHVILLE REDEVELOPMENT COMMISSION MEETING TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 19, 2017

Commission members present: President Dan Snow, Vice-President Jane Gore, Secretary Roger Kelso, Member Rick Kelley, Member Danny Key and Brown County Schools Representative Carol Bowden. Also in attendance Town Manager & Economic Development Director Scott Rudd. Absent was Commission member Brown County Schools Representative Carol Bowden and Redevelopment Commission Consultant Ed Curtin.

COMMISSION BUSINESS

1) CALL TO ORDER

Meeting called to order by President Snow at 4:32pm.

2) ROLL CALL

Roll call by Secretary Kelso.

3) REVIEW OF SUBMITTED RIVERFRONT APPLICATION

A. RYAN SEWARD – BROZINNI'S PIZZERIA – INITIAL APPLICATION – 140 W. MAIN STREET

A discussion regarding the merits of the application including but not limited the estimated number of seats, number of employees and general operations. The discussion concluded with the Member Kelley making a motion to send a favorable recommendation to the President of the Nashville Town Council for approval of the Brozinni's Pizzeria riverfront license. Secretary Kelso seconded the motion. Motion passed by unanimous vote of the Commission.

4) ANY OTHER BUSINESS THAT MAY COME BEFORE THE COMMISSION No other business was brought before the Commission.

5) ADJOURNMENT

President Snow moved to adjourn the meeting, Member Key seconded the motion. Motion passed by unanimous vote of the Commission. The meeting was adjourned at 4:46pm by President Snow.

	3 OCT 2017
President Dan Snow	Date